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Queensland Coastal Plan
Minister for Environment and Resource Management and Minister for Infrastructure and Planning

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]A review of the State Coastal Management Plan (2001) (SCMP) was completed in May 2009 in accordance with the requirements of the Coastal Protection and Management Act 1995 (Coastal Act).
2. The review of the 2001 plan and associated legislative framework for coastal protection and management found that significant revision of the SCMP was required.
3. The findings of the review are summarised in the Report on the Review of the State Coastal Management Plan. 
4. A draft Queensland Coastal Plan (QCP) including a draft State Planning Policy: Coastal Protection was released for public review on 25 August 2009.  
5. An invitation for public submissions about the draft QCP closed on 30 November 2009. Some 200 submissions were received.
6. A final Queensland Coastal Plan including a State Planning Policy: Coastal Protection has been prepared in consideration of the submissions received. It aims to improve effectiveness, ensure policy currency and align with the planning reform agenda.
7. Cabinet approved the making and proposed implementation of the Queensland Coastal Plan and State Planning Policy: Coastal Protection.
8. Attachments
· Queensland Coastal Plan including the State Planning Policy: Coastal Protection; associated State Planning Policy for Coastal Protection Guideline
· Report on the Review of the State Coastal Management Plan
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